
January 23, 2018 

 

  

Dear Grace Church Family and Friends, 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Annual Meeting on Sunday.  As we heard in all of the 

reports, we are blessed to be part of such a healthy and vibrant parish.   

 

There is a lot happening here at Grace, and we have many ways for you to stay up-to-date on the 

latest news and events:   

 

Grace Church Website 

Our church website www.graceepiscopalchurch.org  is a great place to find information about 

Grace Church. It features everything from ministry updates to recent sermons.  

 

Sunday Bulletin 

Our Sunday bulletin highlights many of our current and upcoming programs. When you join us 

for worship, please take your bulletin home with you and read through the announcements.  

 

Weekly Email 

Every Thursday, we send out a weekly email with news about the upcoming Sunday and other 

important dates. If you are not receiving the email, it is probably because we don’t have your 

email address. To receive the weekly email, please contact Sunny Simmons, our Parish 

Administrator, at ssimmons@graceepiscopalchurch.org 

 

Seasonal Mailings 

A few times a year, and often corresponding with church seasons, we mail out information about 

Christian formation and fellowship opportunities. Post these flyers at home, so you always know 

what is taking place at Grace. 

 

Vestry News 

The Vestry, our governing body, meets on the third Monday of every month.  Highlights from 

the meetings are posted on the Vestry bulletin board in the Undercroft. 

 

Facebook 

Grace Church is on facebook, and if you “like” us, you will see pictures from around the church, 

as well as other news, information and reflections.  

 

See you in church, 

Andrew 
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